
FirstEner(3V. 76 South Main Street 
Akron, Ohio 44308 

1-800-646-0400 

August 2, 2017 
F\Lfc Ms. Barcy F. McNeal 

Docketing Division 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E^st Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Letter of NotiHcation 
Chamberlin-Hudson Muni East 138 kV Transmission Line Rebuild Project 

Case No. 17-1481-EL-BLN 

Dear Ms. McNeal, 

In accordance with Ohio Administrative Code Rule 4906-6-11(C), please be advised 
that construction on this Project, which was approved on August 1, 2017, will commence on 
August 8,2017. We will notify you once the Project has been completed. 

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
330-761-4473. 

Sincerely, 

Nataliya Bryksenkova 
Engineer 
Energy Delivery 
Transmission and Substation Design 
FirstEnergy Service Company 

cc: J. O'Dell 
E. Steele 
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